
500 Calloway White Road 
Winchester, KY 4039 1 

January 5 ,  201 1 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 
21 I Sower Blvd 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 I S  

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No. 20 10-00.3 58 

On December 3 1,2010 I discovered a leak in one of my underground water pipes. This leak was 
repaired on January 4, 20 1 1. It is my belief that this recently discovered leak could possibly be 
the source of my high water usage during the February-March 2010 time period. Therefore I 
request that my complaint be withdrawn. 

Thank you, 

qp- 
William D Christopher 

cc: 

Lindsey W. Iiigram I11 
STOLL KEENON OGDEN PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky 40507 


